
 

 

Call for Concept Notes – Nabni B4P Facility  
 
Country : Syrian Arab Republic 

 
Advertisement date : July 1, 2025 

 
Submission deadline : August 10, 2025; 16:00 Damascus time 

 
Funding : Nabni – Building for Peace Facility (B4PF) 
   
Reference number : CFCN/SY/25/01 
   
Content : 

The Nabni Building for Peace Facility is seeking to partner with locally-
rooted Non-Governmental Organisation consortia in Syria to contribute 
to promoting peace and development in the country.  

This call in Syria forms part of a wider initiative, across the Middle East 
North Africa region, that seeks to further the Building for Peace 
approach in partnership with local civil society organisations. The goal 
of Nabni is to support conflict-impacted communities in Syria to be 
peaceful and inclusive through locally-led transformation processes 
that are built on local people's vision of the future. For further details, 
please refer to Nabni Website: https://www.nabni-facility.org/  

The objective of this Call for Concept Notes (CfCN) is to obtain project 
ideas from Consortia formed by locally-rooted non-profit NGOs to 
implement projects that are aligned with the Building for Peace 
approach and Nabni’s Theory of Change. 

 
Call Download and 
Submission 

: If you are locally-rooted NGOs interested in applying, please download 

the CfCN package, free of charge, using the download link available on 

Nabni Website: https://www.nabni-facility.org/ 

For instructions on downloading, asking questions and application 

submission, please check the e-Call for Proposals (e-CfP) system 

instructions document, available on Nabni’s website: 

https://www.nabni-facility.org/funding-opportunities/    

   
Remark  1- The Concept Note (CN) shall be submitted using the CN template 

available in the CfCN package; the CN as well as all 
correspondence related to the CfCN should be written/ submitted 
in English.  

 
2- The Concept Note and the supporting document must be submitted 

through the e-CfP system, before the deadline. It will not be 
possible to submit your application after the deadline or outside the 
e-CfP system. 

The Nabni Building for Peace (B4P) Facility is funded by the German Federal Ministry for Economic 
Cooperation and Development (BMZ) through the KfW Development Bank, and is hosted and managed 
by the Norwegian Refugee Council (NRC).        
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